
Subject: Harrassment at Children's Pool

From: "Gallina CIV Michael A" <michael.gallina@usmc.mil>

Date: 11/16/2011 1:47 PM

To: <harassed@san.rr.com>

On Saturday November 12, 2011 my wife and I went to La Jolla to bring my daughter to the 
museum for a class project.  Since we were not interested in touring the museum we decided 
to walk down to the children's pool to walk the concrete breaker to hear the wave's crash 
against the wall and look at the seals.  After a while we decided to walk down to the 
beach where the seals were to get a closer look.  It was very interesting once we got down 
to where the seals were.  That was, until about 10 minutes later when we could hear 
someone yelling from the cliff.  At first we did not take notice of the women yelling from 
the cliff.  I continued to point out to my wife the interesting things we observed.  

As the woman on the cliff got louder my interest peak to what she was saying to the people 
on the beach.  I noticed she was threatening people with $500 fines.  My wife mentioned 
that there were no signs on the beach nor was access to the beach blocked so this didn't 
make sense to us.  Then she started to berate the people on the beach and again threaten 
them with 500 dollar fines.  After looking up at her and seeing that she was not a Ranger 
or police officer I started to wonder if she was trying to intimidate everyone on the 
beach.  She proceeded to make random statements more outlandish than the next one.  About 
5 minutes later she was still yelling at us and the people that were still on the beach.  
Since it just started to rain I decided to leave since I had no rain gear and was getting 
wet.  

After I left I decided to go on YouTube to see if there were videos regarding protests at 
children's pool.   The first video I open showed me the women who had previously yelled at 
everyone that day doing the same thing to others.  I found out that her name is Andrea E 
Hahn.  Since I saw her with a video camera I figured she would eventually post a video of 
the event.  Sure enough, she posted her video on her Facebook account and then Youtube.  
What I am really mad about is that fact that she post her video and printed that the 
people she was videotaping were "social dysfunctional".  If I had the ability to hire a 
lawyer I would have taken legal action against her for printing a lie.  I don't understand 
how the City of San Diego Attorney's office or the people of La Jolla don't get together 
and bring a civil suit against here.  

How can the City of San Diego permit a person who activity violates people's 
constitutional rights on a daily basis continue to do so.  I don't think this type of 
behavior should be tolerated and should be punished accordingly.  I ask that my letter be 
sent to the City of San Diego City Council so they are aware of this person's behavior 
towards the citizens of San Diego.  I request that they investigate this woman and if 
applicable, press charges.  This woman seems to think that the people she is ridiculing 
are not protected by the same rights as every other American.  
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